WESTFIELD COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON)

HaMPSTEAD N.W.3
TEL. 7601/6 HAMPSTEAD

9th June, 1966.

Dear Arthur,

Many thanks for your letter of the 4th. I shall try and find
a suitable lecture room for Saturdey 24th and shall let you know
the result. I shall also check the time of supper at Canterbury
Hall,

Could you remind me of the date and approximate contents of
the next circular?

I have now had a second offer of a paper: Ron Keightley on
"An aspect of Muntaner's Crodnica". Could you, if necessary, neg-
otiate about the length and timing of the paper?

Very few people have so far replied but I shall, no doubt, get
a lot of replies in the week after the deadline,

I am very glad to hear that you will still be able to take your
study leave, despite the difficulty over the philologist; I very
much hope that you will get a good field when you re-advertise in
November and I also hope, for the reasons I have already given you,
that Miss Illingworth will be one of the candidates.

I passed your message to Roy and I gather that he is exploring
various methods of expediting the scripts, including microfilming
them and tying them to the legs of homing pigeons.

As you will be in London on Monday 4th July, I was wondering
whether you could possibly come and have dinner with us, I realise
that you are likely to be very busy but we should be delighted if
you could manage it.

Yours ever,

Professor A.Terry,
42 Annadale Avenue,
Belfast 7,
N.Ireland.



